
 

 

 

Correction - Important Update to Miva Payment Information 

 
 
On February 28, 2022 an email was sent about an update to Miva’s 
payment information. 
 
This email was sent to a much larger group than necessary and 
looked suspicious (even though it was legitimate and safe). 
 
The abovementioned email only applies to you if you mail physical 
checks or originate ACH/wire transfer directly from your bank to 
Miva. 

 

Please disregard the previous email if you make credit card or 
electronic payments through my.miva. 
 
If you do pay us via mailed physical checks or originate ACH/wire 
transfer directly from your bank to Miva, then please reference this 
document with Miva’s updated remittance information. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience or confusion caused by our 
previous communication. 
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